
11 July 2002

Ms Kanwaljit Kaur
General Manager
Regulatory Affairs
Australian Competition and Consumers Commission
PO Box 1199
Dickson ACT 2602

Dear Kanwaljit,

The Energy Users Association of Australia (EUAA) is pleased to provide the following
submission in response to the Gasnet and Vencorp Proposed Victorian Gas Access
Arrangements.

We apologise for the lateness of our submission and appreciate the Commission’s
tolerance of this.  Our Association has recently experienced considerable difficulty in
resourcing sufficient effort to handle the range of issues that are considered as high
priority for out members.

We would be happy to discuss any aspects of the submission with your staff if this is
appropriate and look forward to participating further in the review.

Yours sincerely

Alan Reichel
Director-Gas Markets
Energy Users Association of Australia
Suite 1, Level 2, 19-23 Prospect Street
Box Hill VIC 3128
Tel. 03 9898 3900
Fax. 03 9898 7499
Email. euaa@euaa.com.au
Web page: www.euaa.com.au


